
Submitter: Stephanie Moore-Fuller 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB238 

Integrating drones into police tools will not enhance safety for the people of Oregon 

and is likely to increase police violence. In Nebraska and New Jersey, drones have 

already been used to surveil protests. As police militarization rises, we must avoid 

following this path. Now is the time for police reforms, not further militarization. 


